
 

 

BAG MAKERS NAMED 2023 COUNSELOR TOP 40 SUPPLIER 

Union, IL—July 28, 2023—BAG MAKERS, Inc., has been named a Counselor Magazine Top 40 Supplier 
for 2023. The honor recognizes the 40 largest suppliers by revenue in the promotional products market. 
BAG MAKERS was ranked no. 30 on the list for 2023, advancing two spots from no. 34 in 2021. Rankings 
are based on certified annual supplier sales.  

“It is an honor to be included among the industry’s top suppliers again this year,” said Maribeth 
Sandford, Chief Executive Officer of BAG MAKERS. “We appreciate the continued support of our 
distributor partners, as well as the dedication of our employees to provide exceptional service and 
quality imprints to our customers.” 

The Top 40 Supplier rankings were unveiled during the ASI Chicago trade show in July.  

About BAG MAKERS 
BAG MAKERS, Inc., is a leading printed bag supplier, specializing in non-woven, PET non-woven, USA-
made non-woven, R-PET, cotton/jute, paper, polyester, plastic, laminated, and mesh bags, as well as 
ribbon, bows and tissue. Established in 1980, BAG MAKERS offers a collection of more than 200 products 
and a variety of versatile imprint methods to the promotional products industry, as well as award-
winning service and custom design services. BAG MAKERS is a Counselor Top 40 Supplier, an ASI 5-Star 
Supplier, 2023 PPAI 100 Company, SAGE A-Rated Supplier, and a Certified Women’s Business Enterprise. 
www.bagmakersinc.com 
 
About ASI 
The Advertising Specialty Institute (ASI®; asicentral.com) serves a network of 25,000 suppliers, 
distributors and decorators in the $25.8 billion promotional products industry. ASI’s flagship product, 
the technology platform ESP®, manages the industry’s entire supply and marketing chain. ASI also 
produces award-winning digital content, live events and educational programs that enable companies in 
53 countries to be more efficient, productive and profitable. ASI’s media and research operation 
provides the most authoritative business content in the industry, and the ASI Certification Program 
features 200+ live and online education courses for industry professionals. The company, family-owned 
and -operated since 1962, is proud to have been consistently ranked among the “Best Places to Work” in 
Philadelphia and Bucks County, PA. 
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